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PRESIDENT’S CORNER 
Hello everyone, 
We are still working on the plans for our next year ski trips with more information next month. Mammoth still has 
good snow and will be open until May 30 or beyond if the snow continues to fall. 
Plan to attend the June meeting. We are celebrating the installation of our officers with a big cake. 
Over the summer we have many events planned including bus trips, concerts, Summer Pops, Beach Bunch and 
happy hours.  Read about it in this newsletter and plan to attend. 
In July we will begin our outdoor meetings at Mission Bay. We will celebrate the Fourth of July a day late, on the 
fifth, with hot dogs. BYOB and a dish to share. 
Keep having fun. 
Joe 
 
 

IT’S RENEWAL TIME - INVOICE ENCLOSED 
 
Your last TPSC Newsletter for this membership year is the JULY 2016 issue. 
Yes, it is time again. COMPLETELY FILL IN AND SIGN THE MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION. Use an 
address label if you wish. If you want email reminders, include your email address. PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY. 
Sign and return your application today. Include your $35.00 check made payable to TPSC. Please mail to the address 
on the application. Thanks. 

Barbara Shramek - 7940 Forrestal Road - San Diego, CA 92120-1712 

 
 
JUST FOR FUN 
JUNE BIKE RIDES - Saturday 10:00 AM - in case of rain or extreme heat, call ride leader 
June 4, Around Miramar Lake, Meet in parking lot near restrooms (TG 1209 G3) Kathy Hagenbach, 858-485-5506 
June 11, Bay to Broadway, Bali Hai parking lot, N. Shelter Island (TG 1268 C3) Mary Coates, 858-453-5376 
June 18, Bay Loop, Parking lot north of Visitor Center, Mission Bay (TG 1248 D7) Kathy Hagenbach, 858-485-5506 
June 25, Bay to Beach, Quivira Road Mission Bay in front of seafood restaurant (TG 1268) Group leader 
Rides depart 15 minutes after meeting time, Biking coordinator Kathy Hagenbach, 858-485-5506, khagen@att.net 
 
CORONADO CONCERT - FREE 
Sunday, June 12, 2016 - 5:00 PM 
Join us for this always fun Coronado Concert at the Gazebo on Orange Avenue. Meet at the park at 5:00 PM, music 
starts at 6:00 PM. The band is "Kings of 88".You will find us on the Orange Avenue side of the park in front of the 
bandstand. Bring your chairs, BYOB, and an appetizer to share and whatever you would like for dinner. See you 
there.  Camille Rothenberg 619-435-0662 
 
BEACH BUNCH AT THE BAY - Sunset Point on Mission Bay - (TG 1268 A3) 
Tuesday, June 14, June 28, July 12 and 26, 2016   5:30 PM - Very casual - a No Host Pot Luck 
It is beach bunch time and we are meeting at Sunset Point on Mission Bay near the Dana Inn and Marina (TG 1268 
A3). Meet at 5:30 PM. Bring a dish to share. YOU MUST ALSO BRING YOUR OWN SUPPLIES/plates, 
silverware, cups, napkins, etc. BYOB and beach chair. We stay for a nice time around the fire, so please bring 
firewood, if possible. RAIN OR NO ONE SHOWING UP BY 6:00 CANCELS. Any questions please call 
Jeanne Shupala 858-481-8278 
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PRESIDENT’S CORNER
The change to having an ethnic lunch instead of  dinner seems to be successful and I would like to thank Janet Spiro for organizing the 
event as she has for many years. There will be a similar lunch in September. It is a great way to get to know new restaurants. On suggestion 
by Roy Martins the July lunch was at the Queens Town Public House/ Little Italy. I also would like to thank Nance Thielen for organizing 
the Marston House tour. We all learned more about the history of San Diego and Balboa Park. 
Do not forget to come to our Annual Picnic on Tuesday, September 6. It is a catered event and free for members. Our new Vice President 
Clint Messerschmidt is arranging it. It would be nice to have some volunteers to help him. Congratulations to Dianne Raines and Clint 
Messerschmidt on their recent marriage. They are both very active in the club.   Hobe   
                    
 
 

In Memory of our Friend Marcia Irwin    June 2016

JUST FOR FUN 
 
SILENT MOVIE NIGHT - Balboa Park Spreckels Organ Pavilion 
Monday, August 22, 2016 - Program begins at 7:30 PM 
FREE 
Monday, August 22, 7:30 PM brings the always popular SILENT MOVIE NIGHT with Tom Trenney, who has been recognized by the 
AGO for his improvisation skills. Trenney will accompany Buster Keaton’s masterwork comedy; The General (1926), with its unforgettable 
locomotive stunts. For more information visit https://spreckelsorgan.org/ THIS IS A NO HOST EVENT. 
Barbara Shramek 619-286-1250  

 
 

BEACH BUNCH AT THE BAY - Sunset Point on Mission Bay - (TG 1268 A3) 
Tuesday, August 23, 2016   5:30 PM - Very casual - a No Host Pot Luck 
It is beach bunch time and we are meeting at Sunset Point on Mission Bay near the Dana Inn and Marina (TG 1268 A3). Meet at 5:30 PM. 
Bring a dish to share. YOU MUST ALSO BRING YOUR OWN SUPPLIES/plates, silverware, cups, napkins, etc. BYOB and beach 
chair. We stay for a nice time around the fire, so please bring firewood, if possible. RAIN OR NO ONE SHOWING UP BY 6:00 
CANCELS. Any questions please call Jeanne Shupala 858-481-8278 
 

 
FESTIVAL OF SAIL 2016 - Maritime Museum - 1492 N. Harbor Drive - 619-234-9153 
September 3 - 5, 2016 - (Friday, September 2 Parade of Ships 3:00-5:00 PM)  
Open 9 AM to 7 PM Saturday/Sunday - Open 9 AM to 5 PM Monday  
Festival of Sail is the LARGEST Tall Ship Festival on the west coast and is hosted at the Maritime Museum of San Diego. Friday starts the 
Tall Ship Parade. Watch the ships sail into San Diego Bay, enjoy cannon fire salutes, and see the ships end their journey at the Maritime 
Museum's docks. Daily Activities during Festival of Sail include visiting ships and crew, beer garden; live on stage entertainment, Naval re-
enactors, vendors,  plus a multitude of food choices. This is a NO HOST event and fun for the whole family. Check their web site for 
schedule of events and admission costs. http://sdmaritime.org/visit/public-events/festival-of-sail/     Barbara Shramek 619-286-1250 
 
 
SEPTEMBER BIKE RIDES - Saturday 10:00 AM - In Case Of Rain or Extreme Heat, Call Ride Leader  

 September 3, Bay Loop, Parking lot north of Visitor Center, Mission Bay (TG 1248 D7) Kathy Hagenbach , 858-485-5506 
 September 17, Bay to Broadway, Bali Hai parking lot, N. Shelter Island (TG 1268 C3) Mary Coates, 858-453-5376 
 September 24, Around Miramar Lake, Meet in parking lot near restrooms (TG 1209 G3) Kathy Hagenbach , 858-485-5506 
                   Rides depart 15 minutes after meeting time. Biking coordinator Kathy Hagenbach, 858-485-5506, khagen@att.net 

 
 
ETHNIC DINING - SOLTAN BANOO 
 4645 Park Boulevard, University Heights. 
 Wednesday, September. 14, 2016 - 11:30 AM.         
 This is one of our favorite spots in San Diego. The food is Persian; flavorful meat and rice dishes, full of interesting spices and ingredients. 
I promise you'll love it. The decor is Ethnic, and the hosts very gracious. Reservations please: janetspiro@gmail.com   619-291-1935 

May 2017
www.tpscsd.org             

PRESIDENT’S CORNER
We had a fun night in the Reef  Lounge at The Handlery for our April meeting. Their renovation will be complete and we 
return to the Postcards Lounge in the Main Lobby for our May meeting. We learned a lot about Oasis and hope some of  you 
will take advantage of  their classes. Bowling was a great time. One of  our former members, Bonnie Grim, was in town. She 
started the Bowling Tournament 11 years ago so it was fun for her to join us. She also awarded our current champion Stew 
Smith, the winner trophy. There are several new tours coming up and the information is in this newsletter. We want to thank 
Mike McCutcheon for lining up the Sheriff ’s Tactical Training Facility tour at the Miramar Base. Sign up early because these 
free tours will fill quickly. Hope to see you at some of  the events.  
Hobe

DIRECTORS FOR THE 2017-2018 YEAR
The proposed Board of  Directors will be voted on at the General Meeting Tuesday, May 2, 2017. The proposed Directors 
are: Fred Blecksmith, Sandy Clifton, Joe Goldhammer, Clint Messerschmidt, Debbie Schroeder, Hobe Schroeder and Barbara 
Shramek. Please come and give these people your support and say “Thank You” to those who give so much of  their time to 
TPSC.

MEETINGS CHAIRPERSON
Needed for 2017-2018
Working as a volunteer for the club is fun and rewarding.It gives one an opportunity to meet so many new 
friends.Please submit your name/phone etc. to anyone on the TPSC Board or send your information to 

(torreypinesski@aol.com).

JUST FOR FUN

SENIOR MONDAY - Reuben H. Fleet Science Center - 1875 El Prado (Balboa Park)
Monday, May 1, 2017 - $8.00
Lecture begins at 10:30 AM-11:30 AM (The Link Between Immunosenescence and Cancer)  
Theater Show: Noon (Journey Into Amazing Caves).                               **Programs are subject to change. Barbara Shramek

MAY FOOD - BABY ITEM DRIVE
Tuesday, May 2, 2017
PLEASE BRING YOUR FOOD OR BABY ITEMS TO OUR MAY 2 GENERAL MEETING. 

 We will be supporting the young military with a San Diego MOM Fundraiser. Donations of  food and 
baby items are encouraged (clothing, diapers, formula, etc.). San Diego Military Outreach Ministry serves 
the Active Duty junior enlisted military families (mostly ranks E-5 and below). Canned food items, dry 
pastas, boxed mashed potatoes, jello/puddings, etc. are also needed. 
Cash or Checks made out to SDMOM are also appreciated.           Barbara Shramek 619-286-1250

MAY BIKE RIDES - Saturday 10:00 AM -  In Case of  Inclement Weather, Call Ride Leader  
May 6, Bay to Broadway, Bali Hai parking lot, N. Shelter Island Mary Coates, 858-453-5376 
May 20, Around Miramar Lake, Meet in parking lot near restrooms Kathy Hagenbach 858-485-5506
Rides depart 15 minutes after meeting time, Biking coordinator Kathy Hagenbach, 858-485-5506, khagen@att.net

TOUR OF SHERIFF’S TACTICAL TRAINING FACILITY - USMC Air Station Miramar, East Miramar
6755 Kearny Villa Road
Tuesday, May 9, 2017       FREE 
 Meet/Check in at 9:30 AM    Tour 10:00 - 12:30 PM
Open to 20 people - MEMBERS ONLY
You will see where training occurs for 52 different law enforcement agencies from throughout California; from recruits in the 
academy to the SWAT teams and the K9 units. The tour will include the following: Dog Demonstration - Actual deputies will 
be training with their canines. See how the dogs take down a suspect. Vetra Demonstration -



This is a computerized threat recognition and assessment system. - Duffy Town-This is a scenario training area.
Turn off  Kearny Villa Rd. Look for blue signs with “Sheriff ’s Pistol Range. Turn east into the driveway to the USMC Guard 
Shack. We will meet at 9:30 AM outside the gate and carpool into the facility. This tour is limited to 20 people. Your 
name must be submitted to the Marine Corps as it appears on your driver’s license in advance for permission to enter. 
On the day of  the tour, you must have your driver’s license with you. Your identification will be matched to the visitor’s list.                                                  	
								           RSVP to Mike McCutcheon at mmcc9000@aol.com.

ADVANCED BRIDGE & DINNER - La Jolla Recreation Center 
615 Prospect Street, La Jolla (858-552-1658)  
Monday, May 15, 2017 - 5:00 PM     FEE - $15.00
Parking is available on Draper Street. Bridge begins at 5:00 PM with catered dinner at 7:00 PM. Short bridge lesson before 
the start of  the play. Games will be scored using Chicago scoring with change of  opponents every four hands. Players 
need a partner to sign up - MUST reserve by calling: LJP&R Center 858-552-1658. Money will be collected at the event. 
Registration deadline is five days before the event. It is highly recommended to sign up as early as possible, maximum number 
of  participants is 40 and first event was sold out.

SAN DIEGO AIRPORT TOUR - 3225 N. Harbor Drive - FREE
Thursday, May 18, 2017
Check-In 9:45AM     Tour - 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM
Limited to first 20 people - MEMBERS ONLY 
SIGN UP BY MAY 5, 2017
There are many new updates and changes still coming to the San Diego Airport. We ran this tour five years ago and it was 
a big success. The first hour is walking and the second hour is on a bus. Wear comfortable shoes. The tour is limited to 20 
people so sign up early. For security measures, you must provide your full legal name and your date of  birth to sign up. You 
MUST bring your Driver’s License on the tour.
On the day of  the tour, arrive 10-15 minutes early for the 9:45 AM check-in. Park at the Airport Administration Building’s 
front parking lot (3225 N. Harbor Drive-this is the old Commuter Terminal) and BRING your parking ticket with you 
inside for free validation. Meet inside the first floor lobby by the door of  the Airport Administration Building. Driver’s license 
is a must for check-in.                                                                      Sign up with Debbie Schroeder (debbieschr@aol.com)
  
HAPPY HOUR - King’s Fish House Restaurant/Mission Valley 
825 Camino De La Reina - 619-574-1230
Thursday, May 25, 2017 - 4:00 PM – 7:00 PM
Join us at this new, fun venue in Mission Valley. Happy Hour prices on appetizers, beer, wine and well drinks. It’s not just fish. 
There is plenty of  free parking. Bring a friend. See you there.                         Janet Hanson 858-278-9581 (cell 858-336-8396)

FWSA 85th Convention Weekend in Boise, Idaho
June 7-11, 2017
The 85th Annual FWSA Convention will be held this year in Boise, Idaho. There are many fun optional activities scheduled 
such as rafting, biking, pub crawl, golf, pool party and much more. The Grove Hotel has a special $134 rate; contact is 888-
961-5000. Register by May 16th for a registration discount for the main events including the Friday night Silent Auction and 
Saturday night Dinner/Dance. There will be great keynote speakers including Billy the Kid. Join the fun and great social time 
in Boise. More information is available at fwsa.org.

Daytripper Tour - Petersen Automotive Museum L.A.
Saturday, June 10, 2017   $89.00 
Join us on this trip to see the fabulous Petersen Museum. Experience the $125 million recent renovation. The bold metallic 
exterior is worth a visit alone. Inside you will have 22 galleries and an array of  interactive technology to complement the 
museum’s diverse auto collection. You will see demonstrations of  how automobiles go from concept to completion and more. 
The tour includes lunch on your own at the Farmer’s Market in L.A. Note: For an additional $20 you can take the one hour 
“Vault Tour” and explore their underground storage facility-home to even more incredible automobiles. Moderate activity 
level. Check directly with Daytripper Tours if  you have any questions. Sign up early before the bus fills up. As always, it will 
be a fun day on the bus. SIGN UP DIRECTLY WITH DAYTRIPPERS at 619-299-5777. Mention that you are with 
Torrey Pines Ski Club. Trip insurance is available.                                             Questions: Debbie Schroeder 858-551-9651



GENERAL INFORMATION 

Torrey Pines Ski Club is a non-profit California Corporation. Annual dues of $35.00 are payable in full with the 
application for membership. ANY PAYMENTS MADE TO TORREY PINES SKI CLUB FOR 
EVENTS/TRIPS, RAFFLE TICKETS OR OTHER FUND-RAISING EVENTS ARE NOT TAX-
DEDUCTIBLE.  

TRIP RULES      
1. CANCELLATIONS & REFUNDS: In the event of your cancellation, a refund will be made only if the seat

vacancy is filled or if monies are recovered by the club. There also will be a non-refundable cancellation fee for
all cancellations whether or not your spot is filled as follows: $10.00 for trips up to $100.00; $20.00 for trips
$100.00 - $300.00; $35.00 for trips above $300.00. There will be an additional $20.00 charge for any
returned checks.
**All departure times, locations, lodging and other travel arrangements are subject to change without notice.

2. CHECKS: Checks will be destroyed for those not going on the event due to being on a wait list.
3. GUESTS: Guests, like members of TPSC, must be 21 years of age and agree to the club “General Release and

Waiver.”

TPSC Directors TPSC Officers
President Joe Goldhammer 619-286-0624 Biking Kathy Hagenbach 858-485-5506
Treasurer Steward Smith 619-303-4050 Ethnic Dining Janet Spiro 619-291-1935
Recording Secretary Sandy Clifton 619-501-8234 Equipment Joe Goldhammer 619-286-0624
Corp. Secretary Fred Blecksmith 619-233-4149 Happy Hour Janet Hanson 858-278-9581
Membership Barbara Shramek 619-286-1250 Newsletter Editor Barbara Shramek 619-286-1250
Just For Fun Debbie Schroeder 858-551-9651 SD Council Rusty Etzel 619-656-8197
Past President Hobe Schroeder 858-551-9651 Web Page Judy Fontanella 858-485-7594
(torreypinesski@aol.com) (www.tpscsd.org)

TPSC Directors
President Hobe Schroeder 858-551-9651
Vice Pres Clint Messerschmidt 858-560-5757
Treasurer Joe Goldhammer 619-286-0624
Recording Secretary Sandy Clifton 619-501-8234
Corp. Secretary Fred Blecksmith 619-233-4149
Membership Barbara Shramek 619-286-1250
Just For Fun Debbie Schroeder 858-551-9651
Past President Joe Goldhammer 619-286-0624

TPSC Off cers
Biking Kathy Hagenbach 858-485-5506
Ethnic Dining Janet Spiro 619-291-1935
Equipment Joe Goldhammer 619-286-0624
Happy Hour Janet Hanson 858-278-9581
Newsletter Editor Barbara Shramek 619-286-1250
SD Council Diane Raines 858-560-5757 
Web Page Judy Fontanella 858-485-7594

2017 SKI SEASON 
January 8-13, 2017 - Mammoth joint trip with Don Diego Ski Club. The bus leaves the Montgomery Field secure parking 
area at 9:00 AM so be there by 8:30 AM to load. Secure parking is $3.00 per day. We stop at four corners for lunch and have 
sandwiches on the bus on the way home. Trip includes five nights at 1849 condos. Lift tickets are not included. Send a $200.00 
deposit check made payable to TPSC to Steward Smith 8080 Wing Span Drive San Diego, CA 92119 to hold your place. The 
cost is $550.00. The final payment is due December first.
January 28-February 4, 2017 - Far West Ski Week at Breckenridge CO. See Alan Godwin (San Diego Council of  Ski 
Clubs travel person) 619 664-6626 or Alan@skiclub.us for details.
February 5-10, 2017 - Second Mammoth Ski Trip with Don Diego Ski Club. The trip is the same as the January trip. We need 
at least six skiers to make the trip affordable. If  there are less than six skiers, you are invited to join Don Diego Ski Club and 
use their housing. Make the same $200.00 deposit to Steward Smith as the January trip. The final payment is due January 3, 
2017.
March 1-8, 2017 - Fly away trip with North Island Snowdrifters to Big White B.C. Canada. Included is round 
trip transportation from San Diego, seven nights’ accommodations in a hotel with refrigerator and microwave in the rooms, 
welcome happy hour, one dinner and four days lift tickets. We may take a side trip to Silver Star Ski Resort. The price is 
approximately $1,300.00. Send a $200.00 deposit check made payable to North Island Snowdrifters to M.J. Lau 2396 Harcourt 
Drive San Diego, CA 92124. Make sure your passport is valid thru September 8, 2017.
Remember we are competing for seats on the bus/airplane with other ski clubs so make your deposits soon.

SAN DIEGO COUNCIL OF SKI CLUBS    
Full information and sign up packets are available at skisandiego.org.
•	 The 2016 Winter Gala is scheduled for Friday, November 4 at the Holiday Inn, Bayside.
•	 Snow Jam, November 11,12,13 at Del Mar Fair Grounds--sign-up with Tom Sekreta at tsekreta@yahoo.com 

A Group Tour of  China with Carl in May 2017-This is not a Torrey Pines Ski Club sponsored event. An advance reservation 
of  interest is required. There are many wonderful areas to visit. Questions please call: Carl Cobb 619-222-5015
ccimports@aol.com (cell 619-208-2062).

 TPSC Directors
President Hobe Schroeder 858-551-9651
Vice Pres. Clint Messerschmidt 858-560-5757
Treasurer Joe Goldhammer 619-286-0624
Recording Secretary Sandy Clinton 619-501-8234
Corp. Secretary Fred Blecksmith 619-233-4149
Membership Barbara Shramek 619-286-1250
Just For Fun Debbie Schroeder 858-551-9651
Past President Joe Goldhammer 619-286-0624

TPSC Officers
Assistant Treasurer Steward Smith 619-303-4050
Biking Kathy Hagenbach 858-485-5506
Ethnic Dining Janet Spiro 619-291-1935
Equipment Joe Goldhammer 619-286-0624
Happy Hour Janet Hanson 858-278-9581
Newsletter Editor Barbara Shramek 619-286-1250
SD Council Diane Raines 858-560-5757
Web Page Judy Fontanella 858-485-7594

SUMMER POPS CONCERT - Herb Albert and Lani Hall
Thursday, July 6, 2017 -   7:30 PM
Members - $32.00      Non-Members - $34.00
Join us for this always popular event. Music from pop gems “Tijuana Taxi” and “A Taste of  Honey” to later hits. Herb Alpert 
has for over five decades entertained generations with his elegant yet lively trumpet style, perfect for a romantic evening by 
the Bay. He will be joined on the concert by his partner in music and life, singer Lani Hall. We have a limited number of  seats 
in the Cabaret II section-tables of  four. You can bring your own picnic dinner or purchase food on site and enjoy it at your 
table. You can bring in anything but alcohol and glass. They serve alcohol on the grounds.NO PADRES GAME THIS 
NIGHT. The gates open at 6:00 PM with pre-show entertainment. Sign up early. Make check payable to TPSC with a self-
addressed, stamped envelope to: Debbie Schroeder, 2331 Darlington Row, La Jolla, CA 92037 debbieschr@aol.com 
(cell-858-335-0887)

HOLD THE DATE FOR THE NEXT SUMMER POPS CONCERT - Saturday, August 19, 2017
Broadway Music Featuring Selections from "Fiddler on the Roof".

SKI SEASON 2018
***It's time to think about where you would like to ski in 2018. Please let Hobe, Joe or Fred know which resort you would like 
for the 2018 Ski Season. 

SAN DIEGO COUNCIL OF SKI CLUBS
•	 FWSA 2017 Convention - Boise, Idaho - June 7 - 11, 2017. See www.FWSA.org for details.
•	 Adriatic/Dalmation Coast Cruise - September 21, 2017 - Contact Eileen at esanford660@gmail.com. Taking a wait list. 
•	 FWSA Dive Trip to Roatan-September 23-30, 2017-Contact Randy Lew at 530-304-0802.
•	 SDCSC Aspen-Dec.7-13, 2017-$1299 Seniors, $1399 Adults-Sign up party at Sanford’s -6/24.
•	 FWSA 2018 Ski Week will be Banff, Canada-Feb. 3-10, 2018-Contact Alan Godwin at alan@skiclub.us or 619-663-6626.
•	  FWSA 2018 Ski Trip to Alaska/Including the Iditarod-February 26-March4, 2018 starting at $1,130. Contact Nancy Ellis 

at 530-582-0566.
•	 SDCSC Australia and New Zealand-8/2/2018-18 days $5195, Pre-trip Melbourne and Outback-7/28-8/2/2018.
Full information and sign up packets are available at skisandiego.org



May 2017 FIRST CLASS

TORREY PINES SKI CLUB
7940 Forrestal Road
San Diego, CA 92120-1712

UPCOMING EVENTS
May 1		  Senior Monday
May 2		  General Meeting
May 9		  Sheriff  Training Facility
May 15		 Advanced Bridge
May 18		 Airport Tour
May 25		 Happy Hour
June 7-11	 Far West Convention
June 10		 Daytripper Tour
July 6		  Summer Pops

TPSC General Meeting 
TUESDAY, MAY 2, 2017

Handlery Hotel and Resort in Mission Valley

Ted Anasis, Manager, Airport Planning, 
San Diego County Regional Airport Authority

Presentation:  San Diego Airport Authority - Updates and 
Future Planning

Remember our May Food and Baby items Drive for Military 
Families. Please bring baby items or packaged food for the 
San Diego Military Outreach Ministries. 
 Cash or checks made out to San Diego MOM are greatly        	
  appreciated.

Parking is validated 

950 Hotel Circle North - 619-398-8348

6:00 PM Social    6:45 PM Announcements    7:00 PM Program


